
Our Mission is to enable persons to encounter the living God as disclosed through Jesus Christ, 

 to serve and celebrate God in an ever-changing society. 
 

 BROADWAY CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

 ANNUAL MEETING 

 June 5, 2022 

 

Opening 

The meeting was opened at 12:32 p.m. with prayer by Chair David Holmes 

 

Business 

Phyllis Hardin moved and Belinda Davis seconded that the budget be accepted as presented. Holmes 

remarked that the projected income will show an increase, but the budget does not reflect staff salary 

changes and members may be receiving additional correspondence to raise funds for that. It was 

approved unanimously. 

 

Recognition of milestone employment anniversaries  

Mark Briley recognized Taby Lane and Jay Dudley for their milestone work anniversaries of five and 

30 years, respectively. 

 

Appreciation for outgoing Board members: 

Chair Holmes thanked the departing Board members for their service the past year.  

 

Appreciation for outgoing Committee chairs: 

Chair Holmes thanked the departing Board Committee chairs for their service this past year. 

    

   Closing Comments and Prayer: 

   Chair Holmes introduced Mary Cunningham as the incoming chair and Robin Perso as the incoming  

   vice chair. 

    

   Mark Briley recognized outgoing Chair David Holmes and thanked him for his leadership and guidance       

over the past year. 

     

The meeting was closed with prayer at 1:01 p.m. by incoming Board Vice Chair Robin Perso. 

 

Minutes submitted by Cheri Ghan, Secretary 

 


